
I oppose SB 17 as introduced. "Occupational and-or Professional" has too broad of meaning of employment in the text. In other 
words,  2 years to attain an Oregon license could be any employment from plumber to physician to an electrician to a engineer. 
Possibly not the intended outcome by those of the Eastern Oregon Border Development, by the testimony I read the expectation 
only encompasses construction trades occupational persons.


